
I want to wish a happy February to our families, students, and visitors! Welcome to the Snowflake 

Intermediate Home page! We are excited that you are able to visit our site and see the amazing things 

we have in store for this month.   

Please mark your calendars for these important dates: 

 February 1 - Spring pictures rescheduled for March 1 

 February 3 - Snack Shack 

 February 8 - Little Caesars’ benefit night 

 February 10 - PTSO valentine candy orders available for pick up at school 

 February 14 - Happy Birthday Arizona 

 February 17 - Staff in-service: no school 

 February 20 - President’s Day: no school 

 February 24 - PAWS assembly 

 March 1 - Spring pictures 

 March 13-17 - Spring break 

 

Even though it is a shorter month, we still seem to be just as busy!   

 

One item that Snowflake Intermediate is spending quality time discussing and working on understanding 

the expectations of the computer based state mandatory testing instrument-AzMERIT. We have been 

busy looking at practice tests with students so that they are familiar with the format. We want every 

student to feel comfortable using the computer skills needed to succeed.  

 

I am extremely proud and grateful to all the adults on campus that dedicate countless hours-beyond 

what is expected-to ensure the success of all our students.   Teachers and aides alike have a wonderful 

dedication to the students of our community.  Please don’t ever hesitate to contact your child’s teacher 

or me, here in the office, if you would like more information. 

 

Please be sure to check out the exciting things that are happening at our school by clicking on the tabs at 

the top of the page.  

 

Thank you,  

Jody Bentz 

 

 

 

 


